
 

 

 
 
 

TO: ​ Board of Education   

FROM:​ Director of Marketing, Communications, and Public Relations 

DATE: ​ July 10, 2025 

RE:​ Board Salute 

 

 

Salute to: St. Andrews Golf Club 

 

Submitted by: D33 Cabinet 

 

 

We thank the St. Andrews Golf Club for their generous donation to each of our elementary art 

classrooms this year. Each of the classrooms used the funds to provide more opportunities to grow in 

their love of art through reading, drawing, needle felting, and painting.  

 

We appreciate the donation in memory of the beloved grandmother who was also an art teacher. The 

funds impacted so many students at West Chicago, and we are grateful for this opportunity.  

 

 

 


